
Council Plans for Parking 
Restrictions in the locality 

Due to be in place by the end of 2010 

How will it affect you?   
 
 

The map of the proposed controlled parking zone (CPZ) is 
shown below– please take the time to have a look! 

 

Within this area restrictions will limit on-street 
parking for all including residents. 

 
Parking bays will cost 50p per half hour. 

 

The detailed document is called 
Burnt Oak Broadway Parking Consultation. 

 

It will be made available during March on Harrow Councils 
website shortly and as soon as it is we will put it on Bacon 

Lane Surgery’s website 
 

The formal 3 week statutory consultation is expected to 
be in April 2010 during which time the more people who 
write with their views/objections/support to the following 

person, the better. 
 

Owen Northwood 
Traffic & Highway Network Manager 

Harrow Council 
P.O. Box 39 

Civic Centre 
Harrow HA1 2XA 

 

Email: owen.northwood@harrow.gov.uk 
 

*There is a three week consultation period during 

April* 

APPENDIX G



 

 

Councillor Susan Hall 
The Group Office, Room 102 
P.O.Box 2 
Civic Centre 
Harrow  
HA1 2UH      Date as Post Marked 
 
 
 
 
Dear Councillor Hall, 
 
Re Proposed Burnt Oak Broadway CPZ Scheme 
 
I write both as a resident of Harrow and as a patient of Bacon Lane Surgery. 
 
I wish to express my concerns about the proposals for a C.P.Z. in the  
Bacon Lane area. 
 
As a patient of Bacon Lane Surgery the existing scheme would cause great 
inconvenience and probably cost for myself and other patients attending this 
Practice. 
 
Whilst there might well be parking problems I think that a single yellow line 
scheme would achieve the desired result of preventing commuter parking if 
combined with a one hour restriction from 12-1 or 1-2pm which would fall 
between the morning and evening surgery times. 
 
The existing proposals for pay & display bays seem likely to cause problems 
as I do not know for certain how long my visit will take.  
 
In addition if the doctors working at the practice are forced to commute due to 
unavailability of adequate parking then this will restrict the ability of the 
practice to provide home visits which may delay treatment I need if unable to 
attend the practice or alternatively force me to rely upon the ambulance 
service instead. 
 
In the circumstances I feel that the scheme needs to be adapted if it is to 
achieve your aims and benefit the residents and patients. 
 
I hope that you will be able to take my concerns into account before the 
scheme is finalised. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
Name: 
 
Address: 
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